

10. This exercise / difficult / that one.

.....

11. This building / tall / that one.

.....

12. The girls / short / the boys.

.....

Exercise 11: Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first sentence. Remember to use the adjective in brackets.

1. The first question was easier than the second one. (DIFFICULT)

The second question

2. The black coat is smaller than the brown one. (BIG)

The brown coat.....

3. The chair isn't as comfortable as the sofa. (COMFORTABLE)

The sofa

4. Jim's suitcase was lighter than Jack's suitcase. (HEAVY)

Jack's suitcase.....

5. His homework was better than mine. (BAD)

My homework.....

6. The big television is more expensive than the small one. (CHEAP)

The small television.....

7. The Royal Hotel is more old-fashioned than the Holton Hotel. (MODERN)

The Holton Hotel.....

8. The weather yesterday was worse than it is today. (GOOD)

The weather today

9. People in the city aren't as friendly as those in the country. (FRIENDLY)

People in the country

10. Life in the city is more interesting than life in the country. (BORING)

Life in the country

Exercise 12: Choose the word or phrase among A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the following passage.

I live in a small village called Northville. There are about 2000 people here. I love the village (1) it is very quiet and life is slow and easy. The village is always clean; people look (2) it with great care. The air is always clean, too. People are much friendlier here than in a city because everyone (3) the others, and if someone has a problem, there are always people who can help.

There are only a few things that I don't like about Northville. One thing is that we have not got many things to do in the evening; we haven't got (4) cinemas or theaters. The other thing is that people always talk about (5), and everyone knows what everyone is doing. But I still prefer village life to life in a big city.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-------------|---------------|----------------|
| 1. A. so | B. although | C. because | D. but |
| 2. A. for | B. at | C. up | D. after |
| 3. A. knows | B. know | C. is knowing | D. knew |
| 4. A. little | B. some | C. any | D. few |
| 5. A. others | B. other | C. another | D. one another |

Exercise 13: Read the passage, and then answer the questions.

Lan goes to Nha Trang with her family on holiday. She stays at a hotel on the side of the beach. In the early morning, she goes to the sea and swims for an hour. Then she has breakfast in a canteen on the beach to enjoy fresh air in the morning. In the afternoon, she takes some photos of the sights. She is staying in Nha Trang for four days and takes of a lot of nice photos. She is buying some postcards and souvenirs for her friends. It is an enjoyable holiday because she has a lot of fun.

- Where does Lan go on holiday?
.....
- What does she do in the early morning?
.....
- What does she do in the afternoon?
.....
- How long is she staying in Nha Trang?
.....



5. Why is her holiday enjoyable?
-

Exercise 14: Put the words in the correct order to have correct sentences.

1. bigger/ one/ Nam's/ than/ new/ old/ is/ his/ school
.....
2. taller/ Huy/ brother/ is/ than/ his
.....
3. one/ This/ more/ than/ that/ chair/ is/ comfortable
.....
4. city/ in/ the/ Living/ is/ more/ than/ countryside/ living/ in/ the/ peaceful/
.....
5. is/ intelligent/ his/ friend/ He/ more/ than
.....
6. city/ country/ quieter/ the/ The/ is/ than
.....
7. art gallery./ she/,/ her family's/ Incredibly/ dislikes
.....
8. and/ located/ statue/ a temple/ a/ railway station./ The/ is/ between
.....
9. the/ is/ a/ near. /There/ cathedral/ square
.....
10. backyard/ workshop/ in/ My father's/ is/ the
.....

Exercise 15: Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first sentence.

1. This exercise is easier than that one.
That exercise is
2. The black car is cheaper than the red car.
The red car



3. This film is more interesting than that one.
That film is
4. This river is longer than that one.
That river is
5. Miss Lan is older than Miss Nga.
Miss Nga is.....
6. My kitchen is smaller than yours.
Your kitchen
7. Her old house is bigger than her new one.
Her new house
8. The black dress is more expensive than the white one.
The white dress
9. According to me, English is easier than Maths.
According to me, Maths
10. This computer works better than that one.
That computer

